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._------------------------------­CONVERSATION RECORD 	 ITIME IDATE 
07:45 am Januarx: 17, 2012 

NAME OF PERSON(S) CONTACTED ITELEPHONE NO. IORGANIZATION 
Calvin R. Koski 906-524-3363 Baraga County Memorial Hospital 
Radiation Safety Officer 
SUBJECT 

ILicense No.: 21-16394-01 
 IControl No.: 576461 ._------------------------------­SUMMARY 

This call was in follow-up to a voice mail message left with Mr. Koski on January 13,2012. Informed Mr. 
Koski that we have completed review of letter dated November 23, 2011, requesting amendment to 
License No. 21-16394-01 to add Todd K. Bostwick, M.D. to the license as an Authorized User (AU) for 
10 CFR 35.300 materials/uses, and that the following additional information and/or clarification is needed: 

1. 	 The letter requested that Dr. Bostwick be authorized for 35.300 materials and uses. NRC License 
No. 21-16394-01, issued to Baraga County Memorial Hospital, does not authorize materials and uses 
under 10 CFR 35.300. 

2. 	 A copy of License No. IL-21-05432-04 [sic] was not included, although the letter stated that it was 

attached. If the license number intended was NRC License No. 21-05432-04, it is noted that Dr. 

Bostwick does not appear to have been listed as an AU on that license since 2005. 


3. 	 The contact telephone number provided in your letter ((996) 524-3363) does not appear to be correct. 

RESPONSE/ACTION REQUIRED 

Mr. Koski stated that he would re-submit the request letter and reference the appropriate materials and 

uses for Dr. Bostwick, as currently authorized on the license. He stated that the license number 

referenced in the letter was incorrect, and that it should have referenced License No. 21-02037-03. He 

would make the appropriate reference in the revised letter. The contact telephone number listed should 

have been (9Q6) 524-3363. Revised letter received by the Rill via fax on January 17,2012. 


In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice. II a copy of this letter will be available electronically for public 

inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 

(ADAMS). accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.govlreading-rmladams.html. 
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